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JOSEPH R. BLEWETT 

CHIEF 

Re: Road Closure 

Dear Resident, 

BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 

1 71 BAY AVENUE HIGHLANDS, N.J. 07732 

August 9, 2016 

(� 
� 

TEL: 732-872-1158 

FAX: 732-872-9240 

Please be advised that Shore Drive from Waterwitch Avenue to its terminus with Bay 
Avenue will be closed to vehicular traffic on Saturday, August 13,2016 from 6:00p.m. 
until approximately 7:00p.m. during the Annual Twin Lights Run. This minor 

inconvenience is to maintain safe roadways for the participants, as well as, motorists. 

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation . 
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Sincerely, � 

�:tt 
Chief of Police 
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